RE: 201409082

To: David Crofts <david.crofts@gmail.com>
From: Lynn.Griffin@health.vic.gov.au
Date: Fri, 21 Nov 2014 16:58:34 +1100
Dear Mr Crofts
While | am willing to follow up with Southern Health on the progress of their response to you, you
will need to contact Dr Das as a first step. Our process is one of mediation and sometimes
conciliation and so you do need to raise your concerns with Dr Das and allow him the opportunity

to respond. Itis best if you ask him directly for his reasons for contacting the CATT on that
occasion and to ask him for a copy of the relevant medical records for that incident.

Lynn Griffin | Resolutions Manager
Office of the Health Services Commissioner|
Level 26, 570 Bourke St, Melbourne, 3000

p. 9032 3110] f. 9032 3111 |
e. lynn.griffin@health.vic.gov.au

Please note: Any information contained in this e-mail is strictly confidential. It is intended for the
addressee only and may not be used or disclosed without the permission of the Health Services
Commissioner. If you have received this email by mistake or are not the intended recipient please
contact the sender immediately.

The Office of the Health Services Commissioner deals with complaints about health service providers

and health privacy.

This email contains confidential information intended only for the person named above and may be
subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying or use of this
information is prohibited. The Department provides no guarantee that this communication is free of
virus or that it has not been intercepted or interfered with. If you have received this email in error or
have any other concerns regarding its transmission, please notify Postmaster@dhs.vic.gov.au
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